4/13/2017 State.co.us Executive Branch Mail - RN-06 extension for New Elk Mine

STATE OF
COLORADO Zuber - DNR, Rob <rob.zuber@state.co.us>

RN-06 extension for New Elk Mine

3 messages

Zuber - DNR, Rob <rob.zuber@state.co.us> Thu, Apr 13, 2017 at 8:03 AM
To: Ron Thompson <ronthompson@newelkcoal.com>, Louis Head <lhead@newelkcoal.com>

Gents -

Due to the need to re-publish the notice, we need to extend the decision due date again. May 12 would be good. Thank
you.

Rob

Rob Zuber, P.E.

Environmental Protection Specialist Il

Division of Reclamation, Mining and Safety - Coal Regulatory Program
P 303.866.3567, extension 8113 | F 303.832.8106

1313 Sherman Street, Room 215, Denver, CO 80203
rob.zuber@state.co.us | http://mining.state.co.us

Louis Head <lhead@newelkcoal.com> Thu, Apr 13, 2017 at 10:01 AM
To: "Zuber - DNR, Rob" <rob.zuber@state.co.us>
Cc: Ron Thompson <ronthompson@newelkcoal.com>

Rob,
Please extend the decision due date for RN-06 until May 12, 2017.
Thank you,

Louis

From: Zuber - DNR, Rob [mailto:rob.zuber@state.co.us]
Sent: Thursday, April 13, 2017 8:03 AM

To: Ron Thompson; Louis Head

Subject: RN-06 extension for New Elk Mine

Gents -

Due to the need to re-publish the notice, we need to extend the decision due date again. May 12 would be good. Thank
you.

Rob

https://mail.google.com/mail/u/0/?ui=28&ik=962497745c&view=pt&search=inbox&th=15b6824bbach1653&dsqt=1&sim|=15b67a03fb21b258&sim|=15b680c38851... 1/3
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Rob Zuber, P.E.
Environmental Protection Specialist Il

Division of Reclamation, Mining and Safety - Coal Regulatory Program

P 303.866.3567, extension 8113 | F 303.832.8106
1313 Sherman Street, Room 215, Denver, CO 80203

rob.zuber@state.co.us | http://mining.state.co.us

Zuber - DNR, Rob <rob.zuber@state.co.us> Thu, Apr 13, 2017 at 10:28 AM
To: Louis Head <lhead@newelkcoal.com>
Cc: Ron Thompson <ronthompson@newelkcoal.com>

Thanks, Louis. | updated our Permit System with this date of May 12, 2017.

Rob

Rob Zuber, P.E.

Environmental Protection Specialist Il

Division of Reclamation, Mining and Safety - Coal Regulatory Program

P 303.866.3567, extension 8113 | F 303.832.8106

1313 Sherman Street, Room 215, Denver, CO 80203

rob.zuber@state.co.us | http://mining.state.co.us

On Thu, Apr 13, 2017 at 10:01 AM, Louis Head <lhead@newelkcoal.com> wrote:
Rob,
Please extend the decision due date for RN-06 until May 12, 2017.
Thank you,

Louis

From: Zuber - DNR, Rob [mailto:rob.zuber@state.co.us]
Sent: Thursday, April 13, 2017 8:03 AM

To: Ron Thompson; Louis Head

Subject: RN-06 extension for New Elk Mine

Gents -

Due to the need to re-publish the notice, we need to extend the decision due date again. May 12 would be good.
Thank you.

Rob

https://mail.google.com/mail/u/0/?ui=28&ik=962497745c&view=pt&search=inbox&th=15b6824bbach1653&dsqt=1&sim|=15b67a03fb21b258&sim|=15b680c38851... 2/3
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P 303.866.3567, extension 8113 | F 303.832.8106

1313 Sherman Street, Room 215, Denver, CO 80203

rob.zuber@state.co.us | http://mining.state.co.us

https://mail.google.com/mail/u/0/?ui=28&ik=962497745c&view=pt&search=inbox&th=15b6824bbach1653&dsqt=1&sim|=15b67a03fb21b258&sim|=15b680c38851... 3/3


tel:(303)%20866-3567
tel:(303)%20832-8106
mailto:rob.zuber@state.co.us
http://mining.state.co.us/

